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Tri-City Hospital Foundation is celebrating more than 50 years as a link between the community and Tri-City Medical Center. Tri-City Hospital opened its doors on
July 16, 1961. Three years later, the Tri-City Hospital Foundation was created. Since its inception, a generous community of donors have provided millions of dollars in grants to Tri-City Medical Center. 

Many of the hospital's most mission-critical facilities have been supported in whole or part by Foundation initiatives and community donors. Tri-City Medical Center is nationally recognized for its innovative and technological advances as well as the caring and devoted physicians, nurses and employees who serve nearly one million residents in our district.  



	Tri-City Hospital Foundation is currently hosting a local shoe drive, where businesses and residents donate new shoes and socks to help those in need. Many patients arrive at Tri-City Medical Center without shoes or socks, or with shoes that are so worn out that they are no longer safe to walk in. The event was inspired by the actions of Tri-City Medical Center nurse Imelda Browning, who gave a patient the shoes off her own feet to ensure the patient could be safely discharged from the hospital.

Donations are being accepted now through March 15 in donation bins in the main lobbies of Tri-City Medical Center at 4002 Vista Way, Oceanside and Tri-City Wellness Center at 6250 El Camino Real, Carlsbad. Volunteers will be on-hand on March 15 to accept drive-up donations at the front entrance of Tri-City Medical Center. Cash donations are also welcome online at www.2GiveShoes.org

For more information on the Foundation and to learn how you can make a difference, visit www.tricityhospitalfoundation.org or call 760-940-3370 . 
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